
SRTA  to  eliminate  suburban
shuttles on July 1
Effective Tuesday July 1, 2014,the following shuttles will be
eliminated:

Acushnet / Fairhaven Shuttle

Mattapoisett / Fairhaven Shuttle

Swansea Shuttle

Somerset Shuttle

This was done after much review and solicitation of comment
from the riding public and the SRTA Advisory Board. For more
information visit www.srtabus.com.
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